
 Nov 6, 2009 
 
Dear Prolife Colleague, 
 
We try to put out meaningful alerts.  This is one.  Tomorrow the U.S. House votes on a 
bill that does not specifically exclude tax funded abortions, therefore it includes tax 
funded abortions.  As a doctor, nurse, or lay person, NOW is the time to register your 
opposition.  Call your  House Congressperson.  Identify yourself and profession,  and 
TELL THEM "VOTE NO FOR ANY LEGISLATION THAT ALLOWS (THAT DOES NOT 
EXPLICITLY EXCLUDE) TAX FUNDED ABORTIONS."  It is critical that you act now. 
 
To get the phone # of your representative, go to  
http://www.frc.org/contact-elected-officials 
and follow the prompts to get your own representative.   
Or put in your zip, if you don’t know the name.  Click on “contact” to get the phone 
number.  Call. Give your message.  It is what we can do! 
 
OR, call the Capitol Hill Switchboard at 202 224 3121 and ask for your representative. 
 
OR, email your representative at http://stoptheabortionmandate.com/take-action/contact-
your-elected-officials/ 
 
One of the above should work for you!  Work for Life. 
 
Jdc/aaplog 

 


